
1690 Woodland Dr.  
Suite 200 
Maumee, OH  43537 

ohva.k12.com 

November 28, 2022

To the Parents and Guardians of Ohio Virtual Academy Students, 

The purpose of this report is to notify you of any reported incidents of bullying at 

Ohio Virtual Academy from the 2022-2023 school year, thus far.  As of the date of 

this letter, one bullying incident has been reported to OHVA Administration,

 and it has been resolved.  

Dr. Kristin Stewart  
Senior Head of School 




